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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01229/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:07 PM on 15 Aug 2018 from Mrs Diana Thompson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Shrubbery Cottage Small House Sibford Ferris Banbury OX15 5RG 

	Proposal:
	Demolition of wood store and erection of new dwelling for residential ancillary accommodation 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Diana Thompson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Long House, Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Banbury OX15 5RG



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	My husband and I fully support this application. 
It has no deleterious impact on either the Small House or The Long House 
The current access way is more than adequate to cater for any additional vehicles to the new build
We admire the aesthetics of the house, albeit that they will be invisible to us! And fully support the eco credentials of the new build
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